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SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
Friday 22nd January 2016 

Early Years: Train Ride 
This week, F1 and F2 went on a train ride to  
Amersham as part of their Transport topic. 

 
British Values 
This term we are focusing on the value of Mutual  
Respect in class and in our assemblies. This means 
we are kind, compassionate and considerate to every-
one, regardless of gender, race, religion or football 
team... Here are some of the ways we demonstrate 
Bri sh Values at St Mary’s: 

School Council 
 
Visi ng Parlia-
ment 
 
Interna onal Day 
 
Giving to Food 
Banks 
 
Tea with the 
Headteacher 
 
Deba ng Club 

Attendance Reward 
On Wednesday, all the children who had 100% a end-
ance for the Autumn Term had a pizza and popcorn 
party with Mrs McSherry. Here they are enjoying their 
treat: 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Superhero Day 
Today, Year 1 and 2 are doing Superhero themed  
lessons, including a Superhero workshop and  
Superhero Wri ng sessions. Here is what Y2 have 
been up to: 
 
Will Spiderman be 
able to rescue Panda 
and Barnaby Bear?! 
 

 
 
Parent View 
Please go online to complete Ofsted’s ‘Parent View’ 
ques onnaire about our school. If you would like to 
come into school and use our computers to do this, 
we can easily arrange that. 
 
 

 
 
 
Coffee Mornings 

Every Wednesday 9—10, with Mrs Leith. All  
welcome. 

 
With best wishes for a peaceful weekend, 
Emily Norman—Headteacher 


